
Hello RPKA Families,

We've had another great week at RPKA! On Tuesday we celebrated our 100th day of school. Our

STARS have learned so much and are continuing to work on blending sounds, reading decodable

texts, building vocabulary, and number sense. It is so amazing to see their growth since the

beginning of the school year.

Our students will be learning about heart health the week of February 9. Please see below for more

information and the schedule of special dress up days.

Mark your calendars for Thursday, February 20. Join us for GLOW NIGHT at RPKA! This is always

an exciting evening full of fun and food! Families may enjoy Jimmy John's sandwiches while

participating in lots of "glowing" activities. We hope you can join us!

Thanks for your �exibility as we continue to navigate the weather. Be sure your child is wearing a

warm coat, hat, and gloves. Hopefully we will be able to play outside for recess soon!

Respectfully,

Angela Swails

Principal

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy





Congratulations to our December Shining Stars! These students stand out for living out our motto

of "Treat People Right and Do the Right Thing" We are so proud of our Shining Stars!

Kindergarten registration will begin on January 6, 2025 for those students who will be entering

Kindergarten in the Fall of 2025. The student must turn 5 years old on or before August 1, 2025 in

order

to register. There is a waiver process for children with a birthdate after August 1 st up to August

15th.

The Kindergarten Academy your student will attend is determined by your residence only and not

where

other siblings may be attending. To determine which Kindergarten Academy your child will attend,

please go to the Perry Township website at perryschools.org. Go to the For Parents tab, click on

http://perryschools.org/


Enrollment, and Boundary Map.

Feb. 9-14- Heart Health Week

Feb 14 Valentine's Day Parties

Feb 17 President's Day - no school

Feb 20 Family Glow Night at RPKA 6:00-7:30

Please remember to be at the bus stop in the morning 10 minutes

before your bus is scheduled to arrive. This greatly helps our bus

drivers deliver our children safely and on time to school! Thank you

for your help with this!

Please be sure to open the SAVE DATE DOCUMENT to see the activities and events we have

planned for this exciting school year.
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A vegetarian option is now available. Please contact the front o�ce if you are interested in this

option.



A vegetarian option is now available. Please contact the front o�ce if you are interested in this

option.



Thank you to AIRESERV for

providing our car rider tags!

Please remember AIRESERV

for you heating and air

conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel

Church volunteers for all of the

on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our

Family Impact Series Grant!

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy

Email: aswails@perryschools.org

Website: http://perryschools.org/rk/

Location: 7525 Wellingshire Boulevard, Indianapolis, IN, USA

mailto:aswails@perryschools.org
http://perryschools.org/rk/
https://maps.google.com/?q=7525+Wellingshire+Blvd,+Indianapolis,+IN+46217,+USA&ftid=0x886b5ec2d63a69f7:0x70dc543c50588125


Phone: 317-782-2280

Facebook: facebook.com/RPKAStars
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